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Date:    Wednesday  1 Nov 2017  Meeting opened:  7:30pm 
 
Present:  Brad Rice, Carmel Black, Heather Macfarlan, Dave Plumpton, Ann Cazzulino, Di Clark, Ross 

MacLeod, Bill Scatini, Jen Leask, Terry Bradford, Florence Bradford, Cathy Rough. 

 
Apologies:  Cr. Darren Grimwade, Rob Lachowicz, James Eales, Lincoln Hudson, Neville Bradford. 

 
Minutes of previous meeting are accepted:   
 
Treasure’s Report: 
 

 See Appendix 
 

Moved   Brad   Seconded    Heather 
 
Correspondence: 
 
In:  25 Oct Office of Fair Trading – reminder notice of Collections Act Form 20 
      email P&C 1 Nov – letter to parents re concerns of school numbers for 2018. 
      Email report from Cr Grimwade re roads 
 
Out: 26 Oct:  letters to Daren Grimwade Cr, Nikki Boyd MP and Mark Furner MP requesting donation 
for SHF. 
     Email to Village Pump re SHF. 
 
Moved  Cathy   Seconded  Carmel 
 
Last month’s business: 

 Working bee – thank you to Ann, Annette and Cathy for painting downstairs room. 
 

 Calendars – to be delivered soon.  Cost $7.50. Will sell for $15. 
 

 Jinibara – community planting on Sat 11 Nov, 7:30 – 10:30 for 200 plants donated by David 
Colbert. Please come and support. $500 set aside for an Aboriginal creative person to design 
art/info. 
 

 Deck – all current monies spent, waiting for next grant release Feb. 
 

 SHF – thanks to Cr Darren Grimwade for donating $1 000. 
 

 Roads – Darren Grimwade sent a Project Notice – work on Segment 2A to begin late Nov. 
Ross distributed results of on-line survey monkey regarding accidents on the mountain. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
P a g e  |  2  

General business: 
 

 Stop Adani Group – 18 Nov fundraiser for aboriginal cause - $5 entry, curries, wine & beer.  
Bands:  the two Rohans & Cobbler’s Pegs. Request to borrow our eftpos machine granted. 
 

 Playground on Wentworth Ave – Dave raised the issue of erosion and storm water drain 
blockage. Consulted with Maggie and Ryan W. Request Cr Darren Grimwade to come and 
take a look. Possible bush regeneration. 
 

 Meet the Candidates Meeting – not enough time to hold meeting on the mountain.  Suggest 
residents attend the Samford meeting. 

 
Meeting closed:  8:55pm 
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Mt Nebo Residents' Association Inc. Treasure's Report 
Date: 1/11/2017 

Jinibara Project Acc $3,555.47 

Cash Reserve Acc $3,018.23 

Cheque Acc $5,409.48 

Debit Card Acc $264.29 

Web Site Acc $103.29 

Cash On Hand $425.00 

Total $12,775.76 

 
Bills to Pay: 
$775-00 to Mt Nebo School, food Halloween. 
$453-00 Gainsbrough Graphics 2018 Calendar- go on sale at AWA. 
 
Bills Paid: 
A Moriarty, rubbish removal, $50-00 
 
General Business: 
Update on EFTPOS 
Unable to open account with Square, not accepting not for profits. 
Have opened a Paypal account, basically the same but 0.05% more per 
transaction. Not as good POS. 
Westpac has now also introduced the same mobile POS, but doesn't take as 
many types of payments and has a $25-00 a month payment. 
 
Halloween was a good night $2,100-00. 
 
Small Halls next and last fund raising event for year 16th December. 
We need to decide soon if we'll host the BYO New Year’s Eve party again this 
year. 
 


